
Dear Families,

To help keep our students' reading skills strong over the summer,
we’re encouraging each child to read 10–15 minutes a day. To
make it fun and engaging, each student is receiving a  Summer
Reading Log where they can color in a space for each day they
read!

Here’s how it works:
Students choose books they enjoy (fiction, non-fiction, Bible
stories, or even poetry!)
They read for at least 10–15 minutes each day
After reading, they color one shape on the reading log
When school begins in the fall, they return the completed log

As a fun incentive, students who bring back their finished reading
log will receive a special treat and be recognized during our first
week of school for their dedication !

Thank you for encouraging your child to read and grow this summer.
A few minutes each day can make a big difference—and it’s a
wonderful way to keep their minds active and hearts inspired.

Wishing you a safe, restful, and joy-filled summer!

God Bless, 

Sandy Lesley 
FPA Principal
         &
Brooke Thompson
FPA Assistant Principal


